
Cleanliness Drive on Campus on 12-02-2023 

The NSS unit of IIITDM Kurnool on 12th Feb 2023 conducted a cleanliness drive at the 

Institute campus. To support the Swachh Bharat Abhiyan by our beloved Prime Minister that 

aims to achieve the vision of a Clean India. All NSS volunteers had put their efforts into making 

the place clean and stones/pebbles-free. It was a great learning experience and the students 

learned and understood about the importance of keeping the campus clean and tidy. 

 

 

 



 


